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Comments: I think this proposed project is entirely necessary to reestablish/preserve the habitat that certain

species, such as ruffed grouse, cottontail rabbits and song birds need to thrive. In my 50 years of pursuing

outdoor activities in several States, I have personally witnessed the transition of habitat from a mixture of second

growth and mature trees to only mature forests. With that transition to old mature forests the aforementioned

birds and animals simply disappear. A tragic happening, to allow species to simply disappear for lack of forest

management.

 

 

 

Please move forward with haste.


